
 
NORWICH CITY COUNCIL 

NOTICE OF DETERMINATION 
 

Date of Hearing:  11 September 2020. Hearing held remotely under SI 2020 / 392 

Application for grant of a premises licence under the Licensing Act 2003  

8 Redwell Street, Norwich, NR2 4SN 

Members of the Licensing Sub-Committee: Councillor Stutely (Chair), Councillor 
Ackroyd and Councillor Maxwell. 

Other persons attending committee: Pilson Group Ltd, Applicant; Rachel Bennett, 
public protection (licensing) advisor; Norwich City Council; Sarah Moss, solicitor, 
nplaw. 

DETERMINATION 

1. The Chair opened the meeting, referring to the Report prepared by the Licensing 
Team. 

 
2. Noting that the representation by Mr Lee Bennett had recently been withdrawn, 

the Chair read out the following statement:  

‘With regard to the application for the grant of a premises licence in relation to 8 
Redwell Street, Norwich, it is noted by the Committee that as the representation by 
Mr Lee Bennett has been withdrawn, the authority has no discretion in the matter 
and must grant the licence in accordance with S18(2) of the Licensing Act 2003. 

Therefore, a premises licence for 8 Redwell Street, Norwich, NR2 4SN is granted as 
sought by the Applicant, with the addition of the amendments to the application as 
offered by the Applicant to Mr Bennett and accepted in an exchange of emails 
between both parties on 9 September 2020.’ 

3. The Chair closed the meeting 
 

Dated 21 September 2020 

 

 

 

Signed: ………………………………………. (Chair, Licensing Sub-Committee) 


